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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 

           11
th

 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

This year we are pleased to be supporting the charity MYTIME Young Carers. 

 

MYTIME recognise and celebrate the incredible young people who do so much to support 

those that they care for, and believe all young carers should have access to the support, 

the friendships, and the opportunities, that every child deserves.  

 

We are therefore pleased to announce, on Friday 19
th

 January, we will be holding a 

non-uniform day to raise money for MYTIME Young Carers, to help support the wonderful 

work they do. Children are invited to come to school on this day, wearing their own 

clothes, in return for a suggested voluntary donation of £1.00.  All proceeds raised will 

be donated to the MYTIME Young Carers charity. 

 

We do hope you will be able help us support this worthy cause.   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Laurin Palmer 

Headteacher 
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